COVID-19 INFORMATION - April 18th:

The number of Utahns infected with COVID 19 continues to grow, as
does the social and economic impact resulting from necessary actions
to control the spread of the disease. This is an update on COVID-19
EMIGRATION CANYON  gstate and county public health directives and orders. Emigration Metro

METRO TOMNERIE Township Council urges all residents of Emigration to follow these
orders and guidelines as completely as possible. We are also providing information on assistance
available for small business owners.

STATE:

The State of Utah Public Health Order prohibiting gatherings of more than 10 people remains in
place until May 1st.

Governor Herbert has extended the statewide “Stay Safe, Stay Home” directive to May 1st. The
directive has been expanded, asking all individuals to wear a mask when in public, particularly
when entering indoor spaces.

Additionally, Governor Herbert announced that all public schools will remain in a “soft closure”
through the end of the 2019/2020 school year. Soft closure means that distance learning (online)
and school meal programs continue.

More information, as well as the full text of Governor Herbert's directive, can be found here:
https://coronavirus.utah.gov

SALT LAKE COUNTY:

On April 10th, Mayor Jenny Wilson and the Salt Lake County Public Health Department extended
the “Stay Safe, Stay Home” order through May 1st, 2020. The order was revised on Friday, April
17th, and the “stay home” portion of the order has been rescinded, to make it easier for residents
to travel outside their homes. Most other sections of the April 10th order remain in effect. Salt Lake
County has also requested that all people wear masks in public places. The full text of the April
17th order can be found here: https://slco.org/globalassets/1-site-
files/health/programs/covid/pho/pho5.pdf

More information about Salt Lake County and COVID-19 responses and restrictions can be found
here: https:/slco.org/health/COVID-19/

HELP FOR SMALL BUSINESS:

Both federal and state programs are in place to assist small businesses. We urge Emigration
Canyon residents to learn more about these programs in the event that you may need assistance
or bridge loans. This link provides more information about these programs:
https://coronavirus.utah.gov/business/

The members of the Emigration Township Council thanks all Emigration Township residents for
their cooperation during this difficult situation.



